Other documents with the draft PS&E submittal indicated the detour route would be STH 158 to STH 31 to Russell Road. Due to the STH 50 expansion project occurring in 2021 and 2022, on the afternoon of the draft submittal the decision was made to pursue an alternate detour route as depicted below. This alternate detour route will avoid any conflicts at the STH 50/31 intersection in 2022. The Detour Plan and proposal will be modified between draft and final submittal and new signatures will be acquired.
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